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Safe Food Report Letter 

 
Addendum 

 
 
This addition goes at the end of point (1) on page 3 of the Safe Food Report Letter. 
 
In the second paragraph of section (1) of reasons we believe we do not come under Safe 
Food, the terminology “substantially” is used when referring to primary produce. 
 
Our letter on this matter makes reference to the process of taking raw milk to dairy products 
for consumer consumption of which bottled milk fits this description which is want Emerald 
Creek Ice-Creamer buys. 
 
A point which we missed from Food Production (Safety) Act 2000 document comes under 
section (12)(a). This is further proof that the bottled milk bought off the supermarket shelf is 
“substantially changed” from the raw milk of a cow in order to increase shelf life.  


